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21 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Reaching for Success Parent Information Evening 

Tuesday 23 January 2024: 6pm in the Forum 

After the Christmas break we would like to invite Year 11 parents/carers to a number of presentations 

about supporting students in preparation for the final GCSE examinations. These will be delivered by 

key staff in school. 

We have been very impressed by the focus and commitment of Year 11 students in this first term.  This 

has clearly been demonstrated over the last couple of weeks during their mock exams.  The students 

have conducted themselves in a manner that has shown maturity and a commitment to succeed. We 

wish to capitalise on this and talk though some strategies that we will be encouraging students to use at 

home and how parents can best support them in doing this.  

This evening will take place in the Forum in our Sixth Form building at 6pm and will include the 

following: 

• A look ahead to the Spring Term including key dates for your diary 

• A detail of the support available to students in the run up to their GCSE examinations during the 

Summer 

• A presentation from Dr Robson and Miss Smith focussing on exam success 

• Presentations from Mrs Dunne and Mr Hill focussing on English and Maths 

If you are able to come along to this evening, please do book your place using this link. 

We look forward to welcoming you to this information evening.  We ask that students do not attend as 

the evening is designed for parents. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Mason     

Assistant Headteacher, Director of Upper School 
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